
The Bureau of Environmental & Coastal Quality (BECQ)
would like to inform the general public that the

Division of Coastal Resources Management (DCRM)
will be CLOSED on Wednesday, June 04, 2025 from

2:30pm to 4:30pm for the CNMI Ocean Month
Proclamation Ceremony and Roadside Waving.

Regular office hours will resume on
Thursday, June 05, 2025.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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